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OCT 2 9 2019 
Mr. Ronnie LeBlanc 
Warden of the Municipality of Clare 
1185 Highway 1 
Little Brook 
NS BOW 1Z0 

Dear Mr. LeBlanc: 

our file number: 

Thank you for your letter of September 24, 2019, regarding the services of Conseil de 
developpement economique de la Nouvelle-Ecosse (CDENE). 

The department is pleased to have CDENE involved in the provision of employment 
services and looks forward to working with them in the coming years. 

Sincerely, 

J 

Honourable Labi Kousoulis 
Minister of Labour and Advanced Education 

c. Julie Oliver, Executive Director, Conseil de developpement economique de la
Nouvelle-Ecosse (CDENE).
Amie Haughn, Director, Employment Nova Scotia, Skills & Learning Branch,
Labour and Advanced Education


